
Greetings,	
	
	
My	name	is	Jim	Walter,	and	on	behalf	of	everyone	at	The	Fold	Children’s	Home	I	want	to	thank	you	for	
your	interest	in	this	great	work.	I	would	especially	like	to	thank	those	who	have	given	to	The	Fold	over	
the	years.	Your	sacrificial	gifts	are	making	a	significant	difference	in	the	lives	of	the	most	vulnerable	and	
at	risk	children	in	South	Africa.		
	
As	I’m	sure	you	know	The	Fold	founders,	Micky	and	Paul	Prince,	have	moved	back	to	the	US	due	to	health	
issues.	Micky	and	Paul	also	brought	on	a	US	charity,	New	Road	Missions.	By	combining	forces	with	
oversight,	management,	communication,	donor	development	and	donor	appreciation	we	hope	to	assure	
The	Fold’s	longevity	and	future	success.	As	the	founder	and	president	of	New	Road	Missions	I	am	
honored	to	build	on	the	firm	foundation	laid	by	Micky	and	Paul.	We	are	securing	their	legacy	by	
continuing	with	the	same	vision	and	purpose	they	established.		We	will	be	expanding	the	facilities	so	we	
can	rescue	even	more	children	from	their	dire	circumstances.		Micky	and	Paul	continue	to	stay	involved	
with	their	new	roles	here	in	the	US	with	fund	raising,	donor	support,	communication/newsletters,	and	
consultation.		We	speak	every	week	and	it	has	been	my	privilege	to	become	close	friends	with	them.	
	
Going	forward	you	will	receive	communication	from	New	Road	Missions	as	we	move	into	a	new	era	of	
donor	appreciation,	communication	and	engagement.	We	want	to	make	sure	you	stay	informed	about	all	
the	activities	and	growth	happening	at	The	Fold.	You	will	also	hear	about	the	other	charity	we	oversee	in	
South	Africa	called	“FASA”.	This	is	a	ministry	to	the	youth	of	the	same	area,	and	in	fact	FASA	works	closely	
with	The	Fold.		The	youth	from	FASA	visit	the	children	at	The	Fold	often	to	help	with	church	services,	
repair	and	maintenance	projects	and	to	play	with	the	kids.		
	
You	can	keep	up	to	date	as	things	develop	by	checking	out	our	website	
https://www.newroadmissions.org	and	our	Facebook	and	Instagram	pages.	We	encourage	you	to	ask	any	
questions	you	may	have	by	emailing	us	at	admin@newroadmissions.org		
	
We	would	like	to	thank	all	those	who	have	given	so	much	of	your	time,	effort	and	resources	to	The	Fold.	
Your	contributions	have	made	this	exciting	development	possible.	We	encourage	you	to	continue	with	us	
as	God	grows	both	these	ministries	to	expand	His	kingdom	and	impact	the	kids	and	youth	of	South	Africa	
with	the	hope	of	Jesus.		
	
	
	
Jim	Walter,	
President,	New	Road	Missions	
Email-	jim.walter@newroadmissions.org		
Website-	www.newroadmissions.org		


